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PHONE 316 FL&-331 Box1iie ULYSSES, KANSAS 67880

SAM ELLIOTT
General Manager

Deeember 9, 1964

Mr, Maurice Nittler
4590 South Julian Street
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittler:

It was a pleasure hearing from you concerning Radio Station KULY's
equipmenttesting.

The contents of your letter seem to check favorably with our offiecal log.

Thank you for taking time to write and if you are ever down this way,
please stop in and say hello.

Be regards
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